
Canteen News 
It is nearly the end of the year already, where did the time go! 
 
I will be starting to do the canteen roster for next year in November.  Canteen will be open 
Wednesdays, Thursdays and Fridays.  If you are able to help either, weekly, one day per 
month, 2 days per month or as little as one day per term, we need you.  With out volunteers 
the canteen will not be able to open.  This is a much-loved resource for the students and 
families.  We welcome mums, dads, nans, pops and friends of St Kevin’s.  All volunteers 
need to have their WWCC clearance.  If you are new to volunteering just drop into the office 
for the paperwork and we can get the process underway. 
 
Please contact Maryanne Vercoe on 0432 281 262 or email the school 
admin@cardiff.catholic.edu.au to put your name on the roster. 
 
 
 
 

FROZEN GRAPES WILL BE A 

SPECIAL TREAT FOR SALE IN THE 

CANTEEN THIS WEEK. 50 cents 

 

 

 

MEAL DEAL 

Thursday 28 November 

 

Cheeseburger and a can of drink 

$5.00 
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